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MEMBERS' QUESTIONS

AGENDA ITEM 6

QUESTION 1

MRS E A PARSONS will ask the following question:

Would the Portfolio Holder please advise Council of what progress has been
made towards the promised improvements to access for the disabled and
those with mobility problems across the Frankwell Footbridge in Shrewsbury?

MR MARTIN TAYLOR-SMITH, the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Transport, will
reply:

The current financial situation has resulted in the Council's capital programme
having to be reviewed. Decisions on a revised, prioritised and affordable
capital programme will be made by Council at its meeting in February 2011,
as part of its Budget setting process.



